Year 3 Newsletter

Dear Families,

We hope that you have had an enjoyable summer and are
looking forward to the autumn term. This half term, we will be
covering a range of subjects and topics—some of which are
outlined below:

Science:
In science we will be focusing on the human body and focusing
on different systems in our bodies that help us to function.

Geography:
In geography this half term, we will be looking at spatial sense

and be learning all about maps. We will then apply our learning
when looking at San Francisco a little bit more closely.

History:
In history, we are going to be looking at the Stone Age to the

Iron Age and will be focusing on some of the key changes that
happened over this time period.

DT
In DT we are developing our sewing skills and will be making

purses over the course of the half term.

As you can see the half term is going to be very busy but we
are very much looking forward to it!

Home Reading Challenge

This half terms reading challenge is 25+ reads.
Children will receive a book mark and the child
with the highest number of reads from each class
will receive a star reader badge.
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Important Dates

19/9/22 Public Holiday
(Academy Closed)

28/9/22 and 29/9/22—parents
evenings

29/9/22—Macmillan coffee
morning

30/9/22—individual photographs

w/c. 10/10/22 assessment week

Home Learning
Weekly homework is set every
Friday and is due back into
class on the following
Wednesday.

Weekly homework is:

e Spellings (1 activity per
week)

e Maths (1 activity per week +
TTRockstars—more
information to follow)

e Reading (3x a week— we
are in the process of
providing children with
reading books)

Half termly homework is:

e One open ended subject
activity.

e A maths problem or
investigation.

PE

Discovery—Wednesday and Friday
Mauretania — Monday and Friday
Children to arrive to school in PE kit
A plain white t-shirt, black shorts and trainers.

Please visit our website for more information. https://www.admiralsacademy.co.uk/




